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As a result of the meeting | was satisfied that plans are progressing to improving the gas
drainage system in a staged and controlled manner. We discussed the fine balance between

reducing or eliminating methane exceedances and not creating another hazard involving
spontaneous combustion.

| thanked Logan Mohr and his staff for their time provided for this discussion.

Paul Brown
Inspector of Mines
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